Sherry Witt
President, Tennessee Register’s Association

Knox County Register of Deeds
Happy New Year to all of you from all of us at the Knox County Register of Deeds office! I hope you had a wonderful holiday season, and I am excited and humbled by the opportunity to serve as President of the Register’s Association during the upcoming year. 

Our officers for 2014 are: 1st Vice-President Johnny Reed, Bedford; 2nd Vice-President Donna Snyder, Weakley; Secretary Natalie Porter, Carroll; and Treasurer Teresa Dunkin, Lawrence. Our COAT board members are Pam Whitaker, Sumner; and Claudia Peeler, Tipton. Ed Stiner, Jefferson has agreed to serve as the Chairman of our Legislative Committee. I appreciate everyone’s willingness to serve, and together we will make 2014 an outstanding year.
After meeting with the COAT Board in December, I look very forward to working with the other Affiliate Presidents in the upcoming year.

I want to remind everyone that County Government Day is coming up soon, and will be held on February 11th and 12th at the Doubletree Downtown Nashville. Our Register’s Association meeting will be held on Tuesday the 11th from 1:00 – 2:30 pm at the Doubletree. I hope you will make plans to attend and I look forward to seeing you there. Also, please take some time during County Government Day to go by and talk with your legislators to keep them updated about important issues that affect the Register of Deeds offices across the state.

Our Spring Meeting will be held on May 14th thru 16th at the Crowne Plaza in Downtown Knoxville. We will have our Register’s Association meeting on Wednesday the 15th at the hotel. The Crowne Plaza is located just one block from Knoxville’s Market Square, with dining, shopping and entertainment. You can begin reserving your spot at the Spring Meeting by calling the Crowne Plaza at 865-522-2600. Ask for Jamie in reservations. 

It is my honor and privilege to serve as President, and if I can ever be of assistance to you in any way, please feel free to give me a call at 865-215-3195.

